
 
 
 
Dear Reception, 
 
  Hello everyone, we hope you have had another wonderful week at home with your families. 
We are missing you all very much. It has been wonderful to see all of your smiling faces and fantastic work 
on Tapestry. If you would like to, please keep uploading photos and messages, we will be checking 
Tapestry regularly and its lovely to see all the wonderful activities you have all been completing whilst at 
home. 
 
 Monday 18th May is International Museum Day. It made me think about all of the beautiful 
painting’s that can be found in many museums and galleries and I thought it would be fun to look and 
maybe recreate some of these. I have included a few ideas below. 
 

 Georgia O’Keefe 
She painted big pictures of flowers using oil paints in bright and strong colours. Try looking closely at one 
part of a flower and drawing or painting what you can see? Maybe you could use a magnifying glass to help 
you see the detail?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Georges Seurat 
George realised that if tiny dots of colour were painted close together, then when someone looked at 
them, their eyes would blend the dots to make a solid colour. To create a painting similar to Georges 
Seurat you could draw a simple picture and then use a cotton bud to fill each section with different 
coloured paints. 

 

 
 



Or if you’re feeling very creative, why don’t you try to recreate the work of an artist using yourself… 
 
Here are a few examples I found online.  
 

 
 

  
 
 
Have fun recreating work from different artists, and don’t forget to send us your masterpieces on Tapestry. 
We can’t wait to see them!  
 
Sending lots of love to you all.  
From, Miss Thompson, Mrs Sanderson, Miss Mackellar, Miss Stenhouse, Mrs S, Mrs Stevens, Miss Bain and 
Miss Glenn xx 
 


